
Over the years the Santa Ana North Rotary has sent in upwards of 14 
Rotarians from our club along with the students and teachers from local 
Santa Ana elementary schools.  
 
We actively participate with the children on the sailing adventure. As of 
today we don't have an exact date but when its planned we should 
have a large Rotary contingent.  
 
We will also notify the local newspapers along with the Real Orange TV 
for more publicity for Rotary and our club. 
 


